GLENSIDE COUNTRY PRACTICE

PATIENT PARTICIPATION GROUP MEETING

19th March 2015
MINUTES
Present :

Gill Stafford – Practice Manager




Dr Rito Ray
Peter Cox




Arthur Adams




Malcolm Brown 
Apologies :

Karen Bates 


Mandy Plummer

Vicky Dennis

Virtual Members :
The Shires School




Diana White




Chloe Rayson




James Close



Ray Dennis
	
	ACTION

	Minutes from Previous Meeting
These were thought to be a true record


	

	Quarry Proposals
A discussion took place regarding the previous evenings meeting in Castle Bytham village hall regarding the quarry proposal.
15 houses have so far been approved and it is expected that a total of 77 houses will also be approved.


	

	Annual Report
Gill distributed copies of the annual report for the members’ comments.  All present were happy for the report to be submitted to NHS England.
Copies to be sent to all members along with minutes from the meeting.


	

	Any Other Business
Future Meetings

It was agreed that the dates for the meetings for 2015 will be published in advance.
The dates are :

Tuesday 9th June 2015 1pm at Corby Glen Surgery

Thursday 24th September 2015 1pm at Castle Bytham Surgery

Tuesday 15th December 2015 1pm at Corby Glen Surgery.

Christmas Raffle / Patients Fund

Dr Ray stated that the money raised from the Christmas Raffle goes in to the practice patients fund, which is currently funding dossette boxes, we now have 28 patients currently using this service.

Village Link Magazine

Malcom Brown suggested that Castle Bytham surgery be added to the telephone directory in The Village Link.  Gill to arrange.
Anything Goes Meeting

Dr Ray attended the Anything Goes meeting in March.   Copy of the presentation is attached.  Dr Ray’s presentation was well received by all present at the meeting.

CQC

Dr Ray asked the members if they were aware of the consequences of CQC and the impact on the practice.  Not all of the members present were fully understanding (discussed and a copy of the standards were enclosed with the minutes from meeting dated 30th September 2014) A further copy of the standards will be enclosed with these minutes.
Dr Ray explained about the CQC intelligent monitoring ratings.  Unfortunately, we scored a level 2.  The areas the practice has had to look at are :

· Flu uptake for the under 64s was lower than the CCG average
· Dementia diagnosis rate was lower than expected for our practice size
· Nurse satisfaction rating from annual patient survey

	GS/KB

GS

KB

	Date and time of next Meeting

The date and time of the next meeting is Tuesday 9th June 2015 at 1.00pm at the Corby Glen surgery.   
Diane Hansen from South West Lincolnshire CCG will be attending this meeting to discuss the patient council and new development within the CCG.  
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